
 
City of Carrizo Springs 

November 17, 2023 

Public Service Announcement   

Water Distribution Schedule Repairs 

 
As part of the necessary maintenance of the water distribution system, the City of Carrizo Springs 
Water Department is scheduling a water valve replacement project for Monday, November 20, 
2023 beginning at 9:00 p.m. and is expected to be completed over night.  

The location of the replacement will be HWY TX-85 intersection 1917 (near the tennis courts). 

The water supply will be turned off during the repair,  the areas that will be affected are the 
homes and businesses located between HWY US-83 to East Avenue. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, you may contact the City of Carrizo Springs 
Public Works Director John Camarillo or City Hall at 830-876-2476.   If a customer wishes to reach 
TCEQ they may call 512-239- 4691. 

 


